
Thank you for your comment, Edward Dodrill.
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Comment Submitted:

It is irresponsible to place your solar project in land already earmarked, at great taxpayer expense, for OHV use. This segment of
the recreational market is forced out of many areas and authorities across the county are trying to keep these vehicles out of areas
where they are outlawed. The answer is to direct them to areas where they are allowed, not to close areas where they are allowed.
Put the solar project on the Nevada Test Site or elsewhere in the Nevada-California desert. Also a better job should have been
done announcing this project to those interested in BLM land use. 


